
 

 
 
July 2021  
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Please see the important information about GCSE results for summer 2021 contained 
here: Summer 2021 Results, Appeals and Certificates  
 
Results will be sent via the student’s school email after 8:30am on the 12th August 2021.  
Information for students entering Sixth form will be sent in a separate email from Mrs 
Hendry the Sixth form administrator.  
 
Regards  
 
Mrs R McQuire  
Deputy Headteacher  
r.mcquire@staidans.co.uk  
 
Mrs T Mahoney  
Examinations Officer  
t.mahoney@staidans.co.uk 

 
 
 
 

https://www.staidans.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Summer-2021-Information-for-Candidates-results-and-appeals.pdf
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